
Newsletter 
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Dear Parents and Carers, 

We hope our families had a wonderful time celebrating Eid this week. 

Change of school day finish time from September 

From September, we will be changing the timing of the school day so that 

we finish school at 3.30pm, rather than the current time of 3.15pm. The 

secondary school children will be leaving at 3.15pm and we feel it is best 

for both sets of children if they do not leave at the same time. We will use 

the additional time to start Show and Tell sessions in Reception and Year 1 

and for extra reading in Year 2. Should any parents/carers wish to discuss 

this, please speak to Natalie or Alison at drop-off.  

Transition meetings 

Our transition meeting dates are as follows: 

Reception to Year 1 Tuesday 11th July  8.45-9.15am 

Year 1 to Year 2  Wednesday 12th July 8.45-9.15am 

These meetings will provide you with information and expectations for the 

coming academic year. 

Technology 

Our staff and children have been working really hard to develop their tech-

nology skills this year. We will be holding a film premier at 2.45pm on  

Thursday 6th July in the Community Room to show you the results of their 

hard work. 

We will also be holding an e-Safety workshop for parents at 09.30am on 

Wednesday 12th July, which will be run by a technology specialist from 

United Learning. 

After school activity clubs 

A reminder that all after school activity clubs will finish on Friday 14th July.  

Childcare Solution will continue until the end of the term. 

Have a great weekend! 

The WPA Team 

 

 

 

 Friday 30th June— 

 PTA Meeting 

 YR Eid assembly—2.45pm 

 

 Monday 3rd July— 

 Art, Design and Technology 

 week 

 Yennega Sound—Live World 

 Music Concert 

 

 Tuesday 4th July— 

 Whole school trip to Waltham 

 Forest Music Festival 

 

 Thursday 6th July— 

 PTA meeting 

 WPA Film Premier—2.45pm 

 

 Friday 7th July— 

 Whole school art workshops 

 

 Tuesday 11th July— 

 Coffee morning 

 Transition meeting—Reception 

 to Year 1—08.45am 

 Parent-Teacher consultation 

 

 Wednesday 12th July— 

 Transition meeting—Year 1 to 

 Year 2—08.45am 

 e-Safety workshop for parents 

 Parent-Teacher consultation 

 
Dates for your diary! 
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Alice Rose Fun Run  

The Carey Family recently held their fabulous 

one mile fun run in memory of Peter’s (Newton 

class) big sister, Alice Rose, who died in 2009 

from a rare auto immune disease.  

Thank you for your kind donations on the non-

uniform day, our school raised a magnificent 

£84.00 which went towards an amazing total 

raised of £1675.   

Reception Assembly 

All parents and carers are warmly welcomed to attend 

Darwin class performing a very special Eid assembly on 

Friday at 2.45pm. 

Childcare Solution 

Our extended school providers 

(breakfast and tea time club) began on 

Monday 5th June.  There are still places 

available and time to register. 

Boat Naming Competition 

We can confirm, the name chosen is  

‘WPA Columbus’ 

Our thanks go to everyone who took part and 

congratulations to the winner, Kyle B, in New-

ton class. The boat will be delivered in during 

the school holidays ready for the new academic 

year 

 

 

New Build 

Here are some pictures of our new school taking 

shape in the factory. 

It is already 50% complete! 

Honk! 

Our very own Mrs Danka-

ro performed on stage in 

a production of Honk!  It 

was a thoroughly enter-

taining performance. 


